Minutes
JAM (Joints and Mobility)
Faculty Advisor: Dr. Kevin Deluzio

Thursday, Mar 13, 2008
10:30am – 12:00pm

Location: HMRC Innovation Lab
Chair:   Stacey (4)

Article Selection: Scott

Snacks: Heather


Drinks:  Stacey
1. Round Table Discussion: Research Developments (50 min)
· Simon has been working on his OBC presentation and trying to get in touch with Rob Gabry. He has been working on his EMG project about his knee-cap wiggle.
· Scott has been doing EMG work with Simon and on his balance study.
· Andreas spoke to Ben Alcock from the polymer division at Zimmer.  He will provide material properties.  They also agreed on what will be needed for the model.  Andreas will spend one to two months in Switzerland starting in May.

· Miranda has been working on her FEA project on the canvas material for the GADI seat.  She spoke to Alisonj Marray in Art Conservation at Queen’s who put her in touch with someone at the Smithsonian, who will do some tests on the canvas.  Miranda also had her meeting with Dr. Bryant and Dr. Wee.

· Nicole has been reading some articles about the axis of rotation of the head.

· Stacey asked what rotation sequence to use when determining the errors in rotation between two Fastrak sensors.  It was decided that the order did not matter as long as it was explained.

· Heather has been working on her EMG study of the dominant vs. the non-dominant leg.
2. General Business
2.1 Shahram gave us an update on his work and future plans.  He is working to complete his thesis.  He also attended the ORS in San Francisco.  He had a particular interest in the Encore knee which is unique because it has a lateral pivot.  Shahram will be starting a post-doctoral fellowship with Dave Wilson on the mechanical factors that lead to hip OA.
2.2 Simon and Miranda practiced their presentations for the Ontario Biomechanics Conference and got feedback.
2.3 Heather presented the findings of her truck lean study.
2.4 The meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 10th has been rescheduled to Friday, April 11.  This will be a lunch meeting at the Grad Club at 11:45.
